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FEB 4 1985

Docket No. 50-440
Docket No. 50-441

-The Cleveland Electric Illuminating
Company

ATTN: Mr. Murray R. Edelman
Vice President
Nuclear Group

-Post Office Box 5000
Cleveland, OH 44101

,

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your submittal of Revision 11 to your Corporate Nuclear Quality ,

.Assuranc_e Program dated January 21, 1985. We have reviewed the changes
submitted and, as a result, we find that your revised program, effective
January 21,.1985, continues to satisfy requirements of 10 CFR 50, Appendix-B,
and is therefore acceptable.

We appreciate your timely submittal of the information required by 10 CFR 50.55(f).
-Please contact Mr. F. Hawkins of my staff (312-790-5550) with any questions'you

^ have'regarding this matter.
,

Sincerely,

"Originai m :, L. Sp m ard",

R. L. Spessard, Director
. -

Division of Reactor Safety
cc w/ encl:-
J. Waldron, Manager, Plant A

'
Technical Department

M. Lister, Manager of-Plant
Operations

L. Beck, General Supervisor
Licensing and Fuels Management

IDMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector,'RIII
Harold W. Kohn,- Ohio EPA
. Terry _J. Lodge, Esq.
James W.~ Harris, State of Ohio
. Robert _H._-Quillin, Ohio

Department of Health
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